
 

 
WCL /SEC/2020        March 27, 2020 
  
To,  
BSE Ltd.   
Listing Department, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001.  
 
(Scrip Code-532144) 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
 
(Symbol: WELCORP, Series EQ) 

 
Dear Sirs/ Madam, 
 
Subject: Intimation of application for reclassification of Promoter to Public category 
 
Further to our letter dated November 14, 2019, informing about receipt of request from Intech 
Metals SA for reclassification from Promoter to Public category, please note that post approval 
of the shareholders by way of postal ballot on March 18, 2020, the Company has made an 
application in accordance with Regulation 31A of LODR Regulations, 2015 on March 26, 2020 
to BSE Ltd. 
 
Please be informed that due to technical error on the NEAPS portal, the Company is unable to 
submit the application to the National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 


